
 
 

 

 

 
25 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Staffing Update 
 
I am writing to update you on an upcoming staffing change. 
 
At the end of this half term, we sadly say goodbye to Mrs Beth Hennessey. 
 
Mrs Hennessey has worked at BFS for 4 years as a Learning Support Assistant. Mrs Hennessey has 
contributed greatly to BFS and we are extremely sad to say goodbye. She has worked with many 
children on their phonics and also recently supporting with pastoral interventions. 
 
As much as we are sad to see her leave, we wish her the best of luck as she embarks on her new role 
as a Wellbeing Support Assistant at a local secondary school. I am sure you will join me in thanking 
Mrs Hennessey in all her support over the years and wishing her luck. 
 
We appreciate that change can be unsettling however we wish to embrace these changes positively 
and want to reassure you that we will do all we can to ensure minimal disruption to your child and 
their learning. We continue to deploy all existing Learning Support Assistants across our school to best 
support all classes. All of our learners are use to working with a variety of adults across school which 
is enhanced through UBC and lunchtimes. 
 
We thank you for your support and should you have any further questions of concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Rebecca Wood 
 
Head of School 


